
Oswald Road Winter Fair 
 

Saturday 1st December 11am – 2pm  
 

12 sleeps until our Wonderful Winter Fair! 

 

How can I help this week? 
 

This week can you DONATE A BOTTLE of 
something for our mystery Bottle Stall.   
 
All the bottles will be wrapped and no alcohol is 
consumed at this event, but it’s nice to take home 
for anyone who enjoys a festive tipple!   
 
Your donation could be wine, spirits, liqueurs, 
cocktail mixers, fizz, beer or a homemade 
concoction!   

Sell the Raffle Tickets that your child will bring 
home in their book bag this week.  Prizes this year 
are INCREDIBLE: a laptop; a new child’s bike, a 
Harrods hamper and of course… a cuddly toy! 
  
The Grotto booking form is at the front desk of the 

school office and it is £3.50 per child. We will 
endeavor to fit in all children on the day, but 
booking a slot gives you a better idea of time and 
reduces queueing! 

 
The Milk Cartons are coming in thick and fast, so 
THANK YOU!  We will be building the igloos on the 
evening of Thursday 29th and Friday 30th 
November, so if you would like to join in email us at  
 

oswaldptachair@gmail.com 
 
Provide us with your mobile number and we will add 
you to the WhatsApp Group!  
 

 

 

WE NEED YOU! 
 

There are still a couple of spaces left to fill for volunteers in the Craft Room, to help the children 
complete lovely creative activities on the day that our craft team have already planned out. 

   
Please email oswaldptachair@gmail.com with the subject of WINTER FAIR VOLUNTEER. 
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